St John’s Group Practice

Patient Participation Group Meeting

Wednesday 21st March 2012

Present:
Mrs C Smith, Administration Assistant



Mrs J Temporal, Administration Assistant



Mrs I Allan, new patient representative 
Apologies:
Mr H Ellis



Mr J Lilley



Ms V Saville



Mr Gullon



Joanne Stoakes (on behalf of Stenson Court)

Mrs Smith welcomed and thanked Mrs Allan for expressing an interest in joining the group and explained the purpose of the Patient Participation Group was to gain views of registered patients to improve and enhance our current services.  Explaining that the group is not a forum for dealing with individual complaints; and that it is not always possible to act on patient’s ideas and implement everything.

We did discuss the results of the patient survey with Mrs Allan and it was agreed that due to lack of participants we would postpone today’s meeting and discuss the results of the survey and patient comments, along with the percentage rates of missed appointments at the next meeting to be held on Wednesday 25th April 2012 at 12 noon.

Copies of the survey results will be sent to patients that attended the initial PPG meeting on Wednesday 22nd February with a request for their feedback and any comments to be brought to the meeting on Wednesday 25th April.

Patients that have registered an interest in joining the group can request a copy of the recent survey results.

Next meeting to be held on Wednesday 25th April 2012 at 12 noon -

We would be grateful if patients could confirm their attendance at this meeting
